Mathematics



Where There Is Strength in Numbers

Thank you for visiting the mathematics website.

I hope you enjoyed your recent training. At our website, you will find materials to support any training our district team has provided through the principals meeting, beginning of the year

training, or content specific training our math team has presented.

Materials are specifically created for you and your math teachers to use in lesson planning or lesson delivery.

Your commitment to improve instruction is truly needed and valued. Visiting our website reflects your commitment and action to change and improve classroom and district practices which reflect deep curriculum alignment.

Thank you for taking the first step to aligning instructional practices that positively impact the written, taught, and tested curriculum.

You Truly make a difference!

December Elementary Principal's Meeting

December Middle School Principal's Meeting

September 2013 Elementary Principal's Meeting

October 2013 Principal's Meeting USPC foldable with reading Strategies